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Shropshire Council. Examination of Shropshire Local Plan 2016-

2038  

Inspectors: Louise Crosby MA MRTPI & Carole Dillon BA (Hons) MRTPI  

Programme Officer: Julie Ruler   

Tel: 01743 254651, email: programme.officer@shropshire.gov.uk 

____________________________________________________ 
 

Mr West 
Planning Policy 
Shropshire Council 
PO BOX 4826 
Shrewsbury 
SY1 9LJ 
 
15  December 2021 
 

Dear Mr West 

Reply to letter dated 10 December 2021 

Thank you for your letter of 10 December, in response to our further 

initial questions.  We are writing to confirm that a composite response to 

the questions in our letters dated 3 November (ID1) and 24 November 

(ID2), in the week commencing 31 January 2022, is acceptable.   

We look forward to receiving your response in due course. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Louise Crosby and Carole Dillon 

Examining Inspectors 
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